
ADRC Addendum #3 

Question: Is a full A/E contract needed as part of the proposal?   RFP (2.0 Part One, item 7.) asks for our 

complete A/E contract in addition to our proposal.    

 

Answer: The final A/E contract is not required to be part of the requested proposal.  The selected firm 

shall provide the complete A/E contract with the full RFP attached for County review and comment. 

 

 


